

Friday 18<sup>th</sup> December 2020

Dear Parents,

## **Topic day 8<sup>th</sup> January**

To introduce our new topic for next term to the children we would like them to come dressed in clothes that represent countries from around the world on Friday 8th January.

These do not need to be traditional costumes, but can be if you have them. It could be a top or a hat with the flag from another country on it, a sports shirt from another country. We would also like the children to bring something in with them that they have got when they have been on a journey. It could be something they have bought or found when on holiday, a train or attractions ticket, a picture or photo; it doesn't matter but needs to be something they can talk about.

We hope you all have a lovely Christmas and will see you all again in the New Year.

Kind regards

Mrs K Burrells & Mrs A Norrington

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS
Tel: 01245 354 517
Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk
www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Morgan-Soane









